
 

Water System Maintenance 
 

As part of our regular distribution maintenance program, the City of Savannah Industrial and Domestic 

(I&D) Water Treatment Plant will temporarily change our disinfectant and flush water lines for a three 

week period, July 3 – July 24, 2017.  There will be no interruption in service.  The water will remain safe 

to drink, and you can use the water as normal. 

During the three week maintenance period, I&D staff will be conducting flushing throughout the system, 

particularly in low flow areas and dead end lines.  You may notice a slight chlorine taste or odor in the 

water during this period. 

If we can be of any assistance or if additional information is required concerning this annual distribution 

system maintenance please feel free to contact us at (912) 964-0698. 
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